
We'll keep this brief because 
we know you already have a 
lot to do before you join our 
school community. But, since 
we're a friendly bunch, we'd 
really like to introduce 
ourselves and tell you some 
key information about the PA 
(Parents’ Association), how 
you can help us, and what's in 
it for you. 

Why does the school have a 
PA? 
The main function of our PA is 
to support the school by 
raising as much money as we 
can to enhance, enrich and 
improve learning experiences 
for the children. The PA has 
worked hard over the years to 
fund the astroturf, the library, 
the new stage, the covered 
walkway and entire contents 
of the new Y6 classroom! We 
pay for ParentMail and we 
provide those 'extras' that 
make school memorable, such 
as Year 6 Leavers Books, 

Poetry Workshops and Upper 
School DT Projects. 

We also exist to bring the 
communities of school and 
home closer together because 
it makes sense for parents to 
be involved in the life of their 
chosen school. 

Lastly, we’re here for the 
simple reason that we want to 
get together socially, meet new 
people and have fun! Our 
annual Quiz is hugely popular 
and sells out every year, the 
Christmas School Discos are 
much anticipated and the kids 
always look forward to 
meeting Father Christmas 
himself when he comes to visit 
each class and hand out gifts. 

Every parent or carer of any 
pupil in school is automatically 
a member of the PA! Class reps 
as well as committee roles 
exist and together we all 
volunteer to raise raise 
funds for our school. 

The Annual General Meeting is 
held each year in September 
and all are welcome. This 
provides an excellent 
opportunity to find out more 
about our events and 
fundraising as well as how the 
money is spent. 

Annual Events 
Each year we run a number of 
events, these have included: 
Christmas Market  
Christmas Discos  
Father Christmas School Visit 
Quiz Night 
Easter Egg Hunt 
Grandparents Afternoon 
Sports Day Stalls 

We might sound like an 
abstract group of people, but 
we're parents, carers, friends 
and allies – just like you. Not 
so long ago, we were new too. 

A warm welcome to your PA
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 We are members of Parentkind, which is a national charity and 
membership organisation providing support and guidance to 
over 13,500 parent associations in England, Wales and Northern 
Ireland. Membership includes comprehensive insurance cover 
by Zurich Insurance plc for all our association run events and 
gives access to support and advice. 



HOW YOU CAN GET INVOLVED 

The more people become involved, the more we can achieve and the easier it will be. 

Even if you have younger children at home, or only a small amount of time, could you come to a 
meeting, help set up an event, serve food or design a poster? Perhaps you have a professional skill 
you could help us out with? You don't have to come into the school; many of our volunteering tasks 
can be done from home. 

• Do you work for a company that might support the PA by donating a raffle prize or 
sponsoring a stall at our Christmas Market? 

• Do you work for a company that has a matched giving scheme for employees? If you don’t 
know, would you be prepared to ask them? 

• Please let us know of any skills or talents you would like to offer: e.g. craft hobbies, 
gardening, baking, woodworking, marketing, newsletters. 

We'd love to hear from you. You are free to get in touch with any of the committee members if you 
have questions, or you can email the PA at whitchurchpa20@gmail.com. We are expanding our team 
and looking for someone to take over running our school lottery, if you’d like to take this on or join 
the committee, email the Chair Vicky Willcock at v87@hotmail.co.uk . 
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In these strange times, online 
shopping is more popular than ever 
and AmazonSmile donates 0.5% of 
your purchase to a charitable 
organisation of your choice.  

The good news is that we are a 
registered charity on 
AmazonSmile, so every online 
purchase through 
smile.amazon.co.uk results in a 
donation to our school. 

Go to AmazonSmile and select our 
charity “Whitchurch Primary School 
Association” to start fundraising 
each time you shop! 
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